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Dates to  
Remember 

 

 

Term 3 
 

Week 3 
 

7th August 
 

Years 6 - 

North on Target 
 

Governing 

Council Meeting 
 

8th August 
 

Sammy D Foundation 

Workshops Years 6/7 
 

9th August 
 

Girls Netball 
 

NED Performance 
 
 

Week 6 

30th August 

Pupil Free Day 
 

 

Week 7 

2nd September 

School Closure 
Day 

 

 

Leadership News  
Dear Families, 
 

As previously explained in earlier Newsletters we have moved to an electronic    

attendance system.  It’s essential that we have up-to-date phone numbers from 

parents/caregivers on our system to ensure we can contact people on their     

correct telephone number. 
 

Last term we sent home information to each family, checking contact details to  

ensure accuracy.   If you change your contact details please let the Front Office 

know.  
 

Now that we believe we have accurate contact numbers, we will add telephone 

numbers to our new attendance system.   This will mean that from next term, if 

your child is absent, your will receive a text message.  Further information about 

this will come home at the end of this term. 
 

Parking around Schools 

Salisbury Council has confirmed that they will be sending parking inspectors out 

to patrol parking around our school.  Andrew Smith Drive in front of the school 

is a ‘No Parking Zone’, parents/caregivers who leave their vehicles               

unattended, could incur a $92 fine. The ‘No Parking Zone’ is a drop off only 

zone.   

Cherie Collings 
Principal 



 



 

 

 

 

Broadway 4 Kidz Review by Room 25 

Do you like musicals and fun performances?  Broadway 4 Kidz 

is a great kid’s performance. 
 

The music and sound were all good except for the part where 

the sound went loud, and they had technical difficulties.  The 

acting, dancing and singing were amazing, except I was 

wondering if one part was inappropriate, the Shrek part where 

he was farting with Fiona.  
 

The setting was quite nice and set out well.  They needed more 

props because it would be more believable.  The costumes really 

flowed and fitted with the songs and were amazing.  For the 

sound there were two speakers facing the audience and two 

were facing the actors and although they had technical 

difficulties, they fixed it straight away.  The clothes are shiny, 

glittery, bright and colourful.  The singing wasn’t always in tune; 

however, they were amazing singers and the songs sounded 

great. 
 

Aleah  

Would you like to be entertained?  Then watch Broadway 4 Kidz. 
 

Broadway 4 Kidz is an entertaining production full of colour.  The 

singing was amazing, it was clear, we knew what they were 

saying, except for when the sound cut out.  The costumes were 

well made and stood out which is important.  The organisation 

was well done because they had everything ready and the 

costumes ready.  One thing I wish they did was use more props, 

but they might not have had enough money for them because 

every student only paid $5. 
 

 One of the acts was the “Little Mermaid” and I think that it is 

too childish for Years 5, 6 and 7’s also, the “Frozen” song was 

too childish.  Some of the acts were a little boring because they 

did them last year e.g. the crab act was from last year.  Their 

acting skills were good, they didn’t mess up their lines.  

Sometimes the music would have some technical difficulties as 

the music would stop or glitch or the music would go very loudly 

and hurt your ears. 
 

In my opinion I think that this production is suitable for 4 to 9 

year old’s because some of it was too childish.  I give this 3.5 

stars out of 10. 
 

Chloe 



 


